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CLC INDEX

(Pictured left to right) Mary Jane Palte, Theresa 
Niese and Kathleen Kern

On the evening of May 12th, New Cleveland 
CLC Council 215 held their meeting honoring 
those that celebrated their 50th Anniversaries, 
70th and 90th birthdays. A potluck was held in 
their honor, and bingo after the short meeting 
with many baked goods as prizes. 
All had an enjoyable evening.

Celebrations In New Cleveland!

43 members and guests of the CLC Council #86 met for Ladies 
Night Out at the Carey Brewing Station on Findlay St. in Carey, 
Ohio.  Derek Cunningham, owner of the brewery, welcomed guests 
to the brewery. The brewery is now open without any covid 
restrictions. Father Conrad started the evening with prayer, Members 
enjoyed karaoke, brewery beverages and Angelo's pizza.  A short 
meeting was held. Council #86 will be holding the rummage sale in 
August at St. Peter School in Upper Sandusky. The rummage sale 
dates and times are Thursday August 12, 4-8 p.m., Friday August 13, 
9a.m.-6p.m. and Saturday August 14, 9a.m.-noon. The kitchen will 
be open for food, and a bake sale will also be held. Donations will be 
accepted August 9-12, noon-6p.m. The next meeting will be 
September 8 at the Upper Sandusky KofC Hall at 7:30. The 
committee is Paula Fisher, Yvonne Baldwin, Karen Walter, JoAnn 
Yeater, Betty Wines, Dianna Gabriel-Rife, Karen Young, Harriet 
Amendola, Mary Alice Wines, Rita Rossman, Pat Smith and Joyce 
McMillan.

Upper Sandusky Council #86
 Ladies Night Out and About!

“It is a strange anomaly that men should be careful to insure their houses, their ships, their merchandise, and yet neglect 
to insure their lives – surely the most important of all to their families and more subject to loss.” – Benjamin Franklin


